
 

 

 

 
GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 

DIRECTORATE GENERAL OF CIVIL AVIATION 
Opposite Safdarjung Airport, New Delhi - 110003 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

DGCA-15018(2)/ 9/ 2018-DAS 
13.3.2019 

 
 

Please refer to the Public Notice dated 11.3.2019, regarding the additional 
measures for the operation of the B-737 Max aircraft.  

It has now been decided that the “Operation of B-737 Max aircraft will not take place 
from/to Indian airports and transit or enter into Indian airspace effective from 1030 UTC 
13 March 2019 till further notice”.   

In view of above the Public Notice dated 11.3.2019 is withdrawn.  

  

Director General of Civil Aviation 

  
 

 

 


